Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 9:54 AM

To: Ray Boyer (ray_boyer@DOT.CA.gov)

Subject: Sutta & Company

Attachments: DIR_L_2008-07-03.pdf; DIR_L_2008-12-05.pdf
Ray,

The site | am trying to close is located at 3401 Wood St. Attached are the two directive letters that | sent last year. This
site is very close to closure and only needs three things need to be performed at the site to close. First, the site needs to
be claimed in Geotracker. The existing wells need to be destroyed, and a well destruction report submitted. If you do
not have the money to destroy the wells, | would appreciate if you would at least claim the site in Geotracker.

Regards

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm




